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Class School 

Attendance 

Lates 

Owls 87.3% 5 

Hedgehogs 88.5% 1 

Rabbits 90.5% 2 

1A 89.6% 2 

1B 94.2% 2 

2A 94.5% 6 

2B 93.2%  7 

3A 93.9% 2 

3B 92.9%  1 

4A 93.9%  9 

4B 99.1% 3 

5A 96.6% 4 

5B 94.8% 9 

6A 91.3%  6 

6B 93.3%  12 
) Lateness has a massive impact on children’s learning. Not only on 

the children that are late, but also on the children in the classes 

being disrupted. Please ensure your child arrives at school on time 

each day. 

97% and above 
Excellent 

95% to 96% 
Attendance is slipping and will be closely monitored 

95% or below 
Poor (high numbers of children are persistently absent) 

 

 

Announcements 

We hope you have a lovely half 
term and we will see you back 

in school on Monday 27th 
February. 

Upcoming events 

- Half Term – Monday 20th February – 

Friday 24th February 

Class assemblies 

Class assemblies begin at 9am. We hope 

you can make them. 

- Rabbits (Miss Thomson) – Friday 3rd 

March 

- 2A (Miss Lewis) – Friday 10th March 

- 1B (Mrs Simpson) – Friday 17th 

March 

- 3B (Miss Farrington) – Friday 24th 

March 

Upcoming trips/workshops 

- Monday 27th February: LGBTQ+ History 

Month (Wear colourful clothes) 

-  

- Thursday 2nd March: World Book Day 

(More information will go out soon) 

- Wednesday 8th March: Parents Evening 

Years EY-Year 5 (Letters will go out after 

half term) 

- Thursday 16th March: Year 3 Quarry 

Bank Mill 

- Tuesday 21st March: EY Blackpool Zoo  

- Thursday 23rd March: Year 1 

Manchester Airport Runway Visitor Park 

- Monday 27th March: Year 5 Viking 

Workshop 

- Thursday 20th April: Year 4 Chester 

- Thursday 22nd June: Year 4 Llandudno 

- Tuesday 27th June: EY Formby Beach 

- Wednesday 18th October – Friday 20th 

October 2023: Robin Wood (Current 

Year 5) 

 

 

The School Day 

8.35 – 8.50am - Arrive on the school playground  

8.40am - Pupils enter school 

8.55am - Registration 

11.45am - Lunch KS1 

11.50am - Lunch KS2  

12.35pm - Afternoon session begins KS1 

1.05pm - Afternoon session begins KS2  

3.15/3.20pm - End of school day. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star of the week 

Owls Rex 

Hedgehogs Heavenly for great improvement in her resilience, especially with her writing. 

Rabbits Bobby for showing amazing resilience when retelling the Jack and the Beanstalk story 

1A  

1B  

2A Andrii for being a lovely addition to our class. 

2B  

3A Meadow for consistent effort and voracious enthusiasm in academic work and extra-

curricular. 

3B Grace for always showing the 3P’s, being a great role model and collaborating well with 

others. 

4A Hassan for absorption and engagement in Maths. 

4B Phoebe for increasing engagement into all areas of learning and being very helpful in 

class. 

5A Charlie for staying resilient in his learning and showing great engagement in our 

foundation subjects. 

5B Jasper for showing more resilience in his learning. 

6A Callum for excellent creativity in writing and managing distractions well. 

6B Oliver for fantastic writing and always striving to improve it. 

The Hive Mayra for fab Maths. 

 

 
Free porridge 

Throughout Half Term 

(February 9-22), 

children will be able 

to get a free bowl of 

porridge at all ASDA 

cafes seven days a 

week with no 

minimum adult spend. 

This can be claimed 

from 8am-12pm. This 

will run alongside the 

Kids Eat for £1 offer. 

Mr Smith’S afterschool clubs 

When we return to school, the afterschool clubs will be changing. These will be £10 

for the term and can be booked through the MCAS App. There is a maximum of 16 

places per club. 

Day Club Year Groups 

Tuesday Football Club 4-6 

Wednesday Multi Sports 1-6 

Thursday Football Clubs #LetGirlsPlay 1-3 
 

Please note, Boys can still attend the Football Club on a Thursday. 

LGBTQ+ History Month 

As you may be aware, Manchester Road holds the Rainbow Flag award, which highlights the importance of 

teaching children about equality, respect and tolerance – all of which are part of our British Values. 

On Monday 27th February, children can come to school in bright coloured clothing (NO FOOTBALL KITS 

PLEASE), and will take part in a short fun run at Droylsden Academy. 

We are asking for a donation for Children to wear their own clothes on this day. Half of this collection will be 

donated to Stonewall and the other half will be spent on games for our board games club in school. 

If you have any questions regarding this, please contact the office and either Mrs Taylor or Miss Makinson will 

be more than happy to get back to you. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                       

                                                                                                  

Denton Autism & ADHD Family Support along with 

Tameside Specialist Outreach Support Service 

Would like to invite you to our coffee morning on:  
 

Tuesday 7th March 2023 at 9.30 - to 11.00 a.m. 
 

Our coffee mornings are facilitated by Greswell Primary School in Denton 
and allow time for parents of children and young people with an ASD 

diagnosis (or going through a MAAT assessment) to come together in a 
nurturing environment to share their journeys and ask for or offer advice.  

 
The focus for this session is on Community Supports and we’ll 

have representatives from OKE, TASCA and FACT attending who 
will give an outline of what their services offer. 

 
If you are interested, please contact the school office number below to book your place. 

 

We look forward to meeting with you. 

 

 Greswell Primary School  
Percy Road 

Denton 

M34 2DH 

 

Telephone number- 0161 336 6854 

 

Supported by 

                     

       



 

 

 


